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Important Items from the HOA Board
Dear Residents,

Thank you for reading this special edition of the Regency Register.  The HOA 
Board has important information they would like to communicate about the 
upcoming Annual HOA meeting, including:  
•	 Revised proxy form
•	 New meeting date
•	 Call for HOA Board and committee members

Revised Proxy Form
The Board decided to revise the proxy form for ease-of-use for all residents.  
This form has undergone extensive legal review to ensure it meets State HOA 
governing requirements. The form is only used if you are unable to attend the 
annual meeting. You will receive the proxy form from CAS in the coming 
weeks. Please review it and feel free to contact Michael Dees with any questions, 
michaeld@casnc.com.

Meeting Date
St. Francis United Methodist Church, the host of our annual meetings, has a prior 
commitment the night we normally hold our Annual HOA meeting.  The revised 
date is Tuesday, October 23, 2018.  Sign-in begins at 6:30pm in the fellowship 
hall of St. Francis United Methodist Church. Please note this change and plan to 
attend.

Be a Rock Star -- Get Involved!
As you may have noticed, our neighborhood is humming along very smoothly.  
This doesn’t happen without people willing to get involved! There will be 
openings on the HOA Board and also many committees would welcome new 
faces and ideas.  

For those considering running for the Board, please email Michael Dees 
(michaeld@casnc.com) to have your name appear on the ballot.  If anybody has 
questions regarding this commitment, reach out to any Board member, they would 
be happy to discuss. 
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